
Thursday 14 November 2024
This week’s PB4L Focus: Compassion

Five Ways to Wellbeing

This week, we explored the Five Ways to Wellbeing: Connect, Give, Take Notice, Keep

Learning, and Be Active. Students and staff discussed how these principles can help

them manage their wellbeing and embraced activities that promote happiness and

health. Encourage your child to share how they’ve applied these wellbeing tips at school

or home!

He aha te tupu i Tirimoana!

Kia ora e te whānau,
AWonderful Week of Events!

This week, we celebrated Zonal Cricket, Grandparents Morning and a vibrant Cultural Evening. Congratulations to

all the talented sports players and cultural performers, and a huge thank you to the teachers and parents who

have supported our students throughout the year. Your dedication made these events truly memorable!

Tomorrow our Kapa Haka groups will be performing at the Regional Kapa Haka competition at Te Pai courts.

Kia Kaha Tirimoana!

Zonal Cricket Day

Tirimoana took 4 teams of keen year 5 and 6 learners to the

zonal cricket competition on Tuesday at Te Atatū Peninsula

Park. It was a beautiful sunny day for cricket as all our

players played their hearts out and improved their batting,

bowling and fielding skills. A great day was had by all.

Our open competitive girls team played exceptionally well

and finished up third overall. Our open competitive boys

team played like stars and ended up in second place! They

won all three of their pool games, before a tough final saw

them fall short by an agonising 8 runs! Our Year 5 development team had great success too, showing a lot of

promise for next year's competition. Everyone had a blast and cricket was the winner on the day!

Thanks to Mr Curtis, Mr Edwards, Mr Lee and Ethan for supporting our teams.



PTA: Cake stall every Friday-School fundraising this term

Every Friday this term, we’ll be holding a cake stall outside the hall

starting tomorrow!

Each Wednesday, selected classrooms will receive a cake box to fill and

return on Friday.

We’d love your help with home baking, as these items always sell best.

Thank you to Rooms 2,3,9 and 10 for this week’s contributions

Yummy Stickers

Thank you to everyone who has collected Yummy fruit stickers this year! Tirimoana received

$595 worth of sports gear from our stickers. This will be delivered in Term 1 ready for students to

use at lunchtime next year.

Please continue to collect stickers and send them to school so we can win even more gear in

2025.

Scooters

Children can bring their scooter from home to use on the bike track at lunch time as well as
borrowing a school bike. Different year levels have different days rostered on.

A reminder to parents:
Children must be restrained at all times when travelling in a vehicle, even travelling a
short distance. As a driver, it's your responsibility to make sure any child travelling in
your car vehicle is correctly secured

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Years 3-4 Years 1-2 Years 5-6 Years 1-2 Years 3-4



2024 Parent and Whanau Consultation -

Survey closes on Friday 22nd November
Every year the school seeks ways to consult with parents and whānau, to get
feedback and ideas from parents about issues important to them and their
children. Our end of year survey is one of the ways we consult with parents.

Keep an eye out for an email and app message with the link to our survey coming in the next few days!

Complete the survey and go into the draw to win one of 4 x $50 Woolworths vouchers

Ngā mihi
Peter Kaiser

Year 0 Lita Fenix Arthur Year 2 Cecilia

Children in Years 0-5
Is your child leaving Tirimoana School at the end of year?
Please - let us know

If your child is not returning to Tirimoana School for 2025, please let the school office know.
This will help us with your child’s transition to their new school.

Fun After Three
Fun After Three is looking for a parent to work 5 mornings,
7.00.am-8.30am starting from 3rd February 2025.
If you are interested please contact Tracey on 027 249 2428






